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Dear Colleague,

The preparations for the 6th International Symposium are in
progress. You will soon receive a related invitation from the
President of the Lodz University. This official invitation will
exempt you and the accompanying persons mentioned in the forms
from the otherwise obligatory exchange of money. Keep it and show
it at the Polish Embassy and in Poland.

The "Proceedings" of the 6th International Symposium on
Trichoptera" will be probably published in Poland, by the Adam
Mickiewicz University Press. This arrangement would be the most
convenient for us because the Or. W. Junk Publishers has refused
publishing them due to unprofitableness. At the present moment
I am still negotiating this matter with the S.P.B.Academic V
Publishing, but it seems to me that the publication of the volume
by this firm would be too expensive, and besides it would entail
charging the participants with the expenses. The Adam Mickiewicz
University Press will afford possibilities for two proof readings
by the authors and will allow the exceeding of the regular limit
of six pages of the manuscript. The "Proceedings" will be realized
according to the CRC method. The Adam Mickiewicz University Press
is also willing to publish the "Proceedings" of the next symposia.
I would be very grateful for preparing and, if possible, sending
me the proposals concerning the place of organizing of the 7th
symposium.

In the following correspondence you will receive further
information, concerning, among others, the amount of the
registration fee including all expenses of your stay in Poland.

I am looking forward to our meeting in Poland.

Yours sincerely /

L__jl^a___ a %/,

© Hans Malicky/Austria; download unter www.biologiezentrum.at



ZOBODAT - www.zobodat.at
Zoologisch-Botanische Datenbank/Zoological-Botanical Database

Digitale Literatur/Digital Literature

Zeitschrift/Journal: Trichoptera Newsletter

Jahr/Year: 1989

Band/Volume: 16

Autor(en)/Author(s): Tomaszewski C.

Artikel/Article: 6th International Symposium on Trichoptera - Lodz-Zakopane, 11-16
September 1989 7

https://www.zobodat.at/publikation_series.php?id=1872
https://www.zobodat.at/publikation_volumes.php?id=26892
https://www.zobodat.at/publikation_articles.php?id=117745



